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You may soon notice District staff driving around 

in a blue 1999 Chevrolet truck with a white utility 

body. This is the District’s new service truck that 

will be used for most of our transportation needs. 

We still have the big truck for major leak repairs 

and other large maintenance tasks but the new 

truck is much better suited for use for most daily 

tasks. 

NEXT BOARD MEETING 2/26/22 

Monthly board meetings are held the last Saturday of each month at 8:30 AM at the District Office. Our next 

meeting will be on February 26, 2022. We highly encourage all of our water users and any one else interested to 

attend board meetings and learn the processes involved in operating your water district.  

PERSONNEL CHANGES 
QVWD congratulates Dan Casteel on his retirement! While Dan has retired from regular employment with the 

District, he will be staying on as a casual employee to help with special projects as the need arises. We all 

hope Dan enjoys his new free time! 

Izzy Villafana joined the District in June last year and has been learning District operations. As of February 1, 

Izzy is now the Assistant General Manager and will also be learning the administrative side of District activi-

ties in preparation of my eventual retirement.  

NEW (to us) SERVICE TRUCK 

Initial water quality testing has been performed on the new Montclaire West Well and the results so far 

indicate that the water meets all state standards with the exception of Iron and Manganese. Additional 

testing is required as some contaminants require multiple tests at specified intervals as part of their initial 

testing. In addition, most contaminants have a regular schedule of monitoring for the life of the well. The 

new well has also been disinfected and sampling indicates an absence of E-Coli and Total Coliform bac-

teria. 

District staff is currently working with WaterBoards to permit the new well and place it into service as 

soon as possible. 


